
lismore 
city council 

10 April 2014 

1111 1111121 
Mr Steve Murray 
Regional Director, North Coast 
Planning and Infrastructure 
Locked Bag 9022 
GRAFTON NSW 2460 

Dear Mr Murray 

1 1111 
All communication to 
GENERAL MANAGER 

Our ref: EF131329:ED1418942 

Your ref: 
Contact: Greg Yopp 

Re: Planning Proposal — General amendments LEP 2012 

Council considered a planning proposal for the second round of general amendments to LEP 
2012 at the Ordinary Meeting held on 8 April 2014 and resolved that: 

1. Council support the planning proposal for general amendments to LEP 2012 as detailed in 
Attachment 1. 

2. The planning proposal for the general amendments to LEP 2012 as detailed in Attachment 
1 is forwarded to Planning and Infrastructure seeking a Gateway Determination. 

3. Council lodge a request with Planning and Infrastructure seeking to exercise plan making 
delegations under s59 of the EP&A Act 1979 

In accordance with the above resolution, please find enclosed a copy of the planning proposal 
and associated Council report for gateway determination in accordance with Section 56 of the 
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979. 

Should you require any further information with regard to this matter, please contact Greg Yopp 
on telephone number (02) 6625 0423. 

Yours faithfully 

Greg Yopp 
Senior Strategic Planner 
Enclosures: 

Council report, planning proposal (attachment No. 1 to Council report), Information checklist and Evaluation criteria for the delegation 
of plan making functions 
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